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1. Greetings to the community.

Hello, fellow community!

Today, we’re here to uncover important details about the most recent changes we, as a
company, have made, and what (and what is more important — when) you should expect in the
near future.

This year proved to be a harsh challenge, not only for our company, but for the entire market.
The prolonged bearish cycle and crypto-winter, coupled with unexpected challenges including
domino effect bankruptcies and numerous exit scams.

Despite all of this, we remained strong. The reason behind this success - your incredible
support. As you may know, market shifts have forced us to change our license and legal entity,
causing tons of amendments in our operations, organizational structure, and transactional
process within our business. It definitely affected the entire functionality of our platform. As a
result, some of our services were not operating at full capacity, which deeply frustrated both our
team and you — our community. But again — we stayed strong despite everything and became
even stronger. That's why, we’re expressing our immense gratitude to everyone here.

2. The best news you've been waiting for.

As of now, nearly all obstacles have been resolved, almost all processes are restored, and we
are ready to start getting our business back on track very soon. Starting Monday, December
18th, we’ll start turning on services that are currently shut down, one by one. Restoring all
services may span from several coming weeks to a couple of months, yet our dedicated team is
committed to speeding up this process to the best of their ability.

Firstly, starting Monday, the first batch of 10,000+ Visa cards will be back in full service. Every
following week, we will be restoring the cards service for new batches of users.

Secondly, all services within the Choise.com platform will gradually resume full operation, and
transaction speed will be increasing to improve your experience.

3. Brand new card program.
The good news doesn't end with this. Over the last 6 months, we’'ve done a great job of

improving most processes within the company, including all the infrastructure and service
providers.



These improvements allowed us to bring you news that you probably weren't expecting at all!
We’'re launching the brand new Debit Card program on a MasterCard basis! Yes, you heard
that right— Debit cards, not pre-paid ones. This alone will give our community a wider range of
regions where the cards will be operational and increase the transaction limits. Sounds great,
doesn't it?

The pre-order for the brand new cards will be open next week, so you will have the first unique
opportunity to test the new card program.

But, that's not all the good news. We've made the biggest progress in our infrastructure in five
years. We'll keep you posted with new updates on a monthly basis as we grow stronger, offering
our community the best products in the world.

We've been waiting for this with you for so long! We're back in the big game, and this time, we're
stronger than ever. Thank you for your support.



